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Dear FPCY Family, 
 
We are pleased to share the theme of our Annual and Capital Campaigns: Grounded in 
Gratitude, Forward in Faith. For the past two years, we have been evaluating our space, 
analyzing our needs, and discussing our hopes, dreams and vision for FPCY. This campaign is 
the result of all this evaluation, analysis, conversation and the work that the Ministry Development 
Team shared with us at our annual congregational meeting in February. We dreamed big! 
 
The good news is that we are a vibrant, healthy congregation, and this is an exciting time to be in 
ministry and mission together. We are blessed to have the opportunity to be part of something 
transformational. The campaign invites our faith community to respond to the radical hospitality 
God has shown us and then to offer it to others. 
 
Enclosed is a brochure about our campaign vision and purpose which will provide you with some 
information regarding what we hope to accomplish through the campaign. More details will be 
provided over the coming weeks, as well as many opportunities for you to engage with the 
campaign team, ask questions, and reflect on how you can participate. 
 
As we enter into this time of discernment and generosity, we ask that everyone join together in 
praying, “Lord, what would you do through me?” As part of our campaign, we have a Prayer 
Team that is charged with helping you cultivate a conversation with God regarding the campaign. 
We hope the enclosed bookmark is a helpful reminder on this prayer journey. A member of that 
team will be reaching out to you in the coming days to ask you to make the campaign a matter of 
daily prayer and to ask how they may pray for you. 
 
As we go forward in faith, our hope is that we can come together in prayer and respond 
generously in a way that enables us to bring our vision for God’s work to life through our facility, 
ministry and mission. 
 
 

Peace, 
 
 
 
 
 
Co-Pastors      Campaign Co-Chairs 


